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                                                      7:00PM 
 

The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Environmental Advisory Committee 

(EAC) was held on February 24, 2015 in the Montgomery Township Municipal Building.  

The members of the EAC in attendance included:   Vere Archibald, Terry Wilson, 

Jeanine Hurry, and Beth Staab.   Also in attendance was Joseph Walsh, Board Liaison, 

and Stacy Crandell, Assistant to the Township Manager. 

 

Pledge of Allegiance and Call to Order 
The Regular Meeting was called to order at 7:09 PM. 

 

Approval of Minutes – January 27, 2015 
Terry Wilson made a motion to approve the meeting minutes from January 27, 2015 and 

Vere Archibald seconded the motion.  The motion passed 4-0. 

 
Public Comment 
None. 

 
New Business 

 

Wissahickon Watershed Outreach Program Presentation 

Lindsay Blanton from Wissahickon Valley Watershed Association attended the meeting to 

discuss the outreach program the association is working on to get more people involved.   

 

Lindsay gave an overview of the association’s activities and the available programs for 

volunteers to get involved in and partner with the association.  She also encouraged anyone 

who is interested to attend their “Creek in Crisis: Time for Action” meeting at Germantown 

Academy Arts Center Theater on May 13 at 5:30-8PM.    

 
 

 Old Business 

 
Bike Trail/Walking Routes Project  

The Committee reviewed the map of the routes.  The plan is to send a general priority list to 

Traffic Planning and Design so they can finalize the maps.  At the March meeting, the 

Committee will review the final product and then will recommend presenting this plan to the 

Board in April or May.   

 
Next Meeting 
The next EAC Meeting will be March 24, 2015 at 7:00PM. 

 
 Adjournment 

There being no further business to come before the Committee, the meeting adjourned at 

8:10PM.  


